
Police National Headquarters 

180 Molesworth Street, PO Box 3017, 
Wellington 

Phone  +64 4 474 9499   

IR-01-22-37540 

22 December 2022 

J A Harris 
fyi-request-21324-a5a0a13b@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear J A Harris  

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 3 December 2022, in 
which you asked for: 

any guidelines, police instructions, police manual chapters, policies, information 
papers or other resources concerning medical cannabis and how this should be 
handled by Police. 

Part 14 of the Drugs Chapter of Police Instructions pertaining to Medical Cannabis is 
publicly available and can be viewed on the Police Website via the following link: 
https://www.police.govt.nz/sites/default/files/publications/drugs-part-14-medicinal-
cannabis-280622.pdf 

Yours sincerely 

David Kirby 
Detective Inspector 
National Criminal Investigation Group 
New Zealand Police   
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